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PUBLIC NOTICE – SITEWALKS 
 
 
On Wednesday, June 10, 2020 the Freeport Project Review Board will conduct the following sitewalks.   
 
5:00 p.m. - Sitewalk of the proposed Habitat for Humanity Subdivision, a residential open space 
subdivision on US Route One / Old Brunswick Road (Tax Assessor Map 18, Lot 15).  Walk will begin from 
the side of the property on Old Brunswick Road.    
 
5:45 p.m. - Sitewalk of the proposed Hanscome Woods Subdivision, a residential open space 
subdivision on Pownal Road (Tax Assessor Map 22, Lot 63).  Walk will begin from the parking lot at the 
Pownal Road fields at 261 Pownal Road.    
 
The public is welcome to attend.  Social distancing will be required for the entire time of the walk, and 
participants will need to keep a minimum of six feet of separation.  Questions may be asked, but will 
not be answered, however they will be recorded and answered at the next public meeting.  Face 
masks are strongly encouraged.  
  
In case of inclement weather (ie: thunderstorms), please check the Town’s website to see if the walk has 
been postponed  www.freeportmaine.com 
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